
WE CARE 2024 
The official ‘WE CARE’ event of  the MSW Department for the year of 2024 
was a grand success. The target for this year was to bring a smile to the ones’ 
unfortunate. To stand by those, abandoned by their own family, and to make 
a small dent in their otherwise mundane life. The oath was ‘to help those 
who cannot help themselves’   

The students after a lot of thought and with the aegis of their eminent faculty 
members decided to raise funds, clothes and food packets for the elderly and 
orphan children. The shortlisted 4 areas for visit and donations were:- 
➢ Grihoheen Ashray Prokolpo- Golfgreen 
➢ Sampark Orphanage Home- Haridevpur 
➢ Dumdum Correctional Home 
➢ Nari Seva Sangha 

 The month-long event started with raising fund through online and offline 
methods.  With the sizable fortune of 18,500/- the students bought clothes, 
stationery(notebooks, pens, pencils, colour pencils, crayons, a World map,  
an India’s map & a globe) and games items.  The various donations received 
included food items( corn flakes, rice, flour, biscuit, chocolates & maggi 
packets) and gently used clothes. 

The visits were done in phases.  
 
The first phase- on 21st September the students visited the Grihoheen 
Ashray Prokolpo- Golfgreen & Sampark Orphanage Home- Haridevpur, 
to provide clothes and stationary items to the elderly and orphan children 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The second phase- on 27th September the students visited the Dumdum 
Correctional Home to provide some stationary items, chocolates, the maps 
and game items to the inmate’s children.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



The third phase- on 1st October the students visited the Nari Seva Sangha 
associated school for the underprivileged and provided some fund, 
stationery and food items.   
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

It was a fulfilling event, a tad bit tiresome and a whole lot of 
educational. The students learned fundraising & teamwork. The 
visits helped the students navigate through the feelings of gratitude 
and humility, after seeing the content faces of the beneficiaries. 
Though the event has come to an end for this year, the students will 
strive lifelong to do their part in giving back to the society.  


